

OFFICE OF

RICARDO ARROYO

BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR DISTRICT 5

April 27, 2022

Councilor Ed Flynn Council President, City Council 1 City Hall Square, Suite 550 Boston, MA 02201

Dear Council President Flynn,

As the Chair of the Committee on Government Operations, I would like to express my support to bring Docket 0321: Petition for a Special Law re: Securing Environmental Justice in the City of Boston to the floor and defer to my vice chair Councilor Louijeune to pull it from the Green Sheets. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ricardo Arroyo

Boston City Councilor, District 5